
Subject: FW: Opposing the Construction of the Greater Toronto Area West Highway 413

From: Ireena Haque 
Sent: March 10, 2021 1:08 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca>; Iannicca, Nando <nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca> 
Cc: Crombie, Bonnie <mayor@mississauga.ca>; Saito, Pat <pat.saito@mississauga.ca> 
Subject: Opposing the Construction of the Greater Toronto Area West Highway 413 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Hi there, 

Sending this email on behalf of both myself and my spouse Nathan Bylok. We are local residents in 
Mississauga  and we highly oppose Highway 413. 

The 413 feels very unnecessary with the change in daily life the pandemic has brought on and will bring 
further. With commutes cut down due to work from home lifestyles there is no need to construct a new highway 
which would cause detrimental effects on the environment. It will cross rivers and water courses 85 times, it will 
destroy 400 acres of the Greenbelt, lead to more urban sprawl, increase greenhouse gas emissions when Peel 
Region has declared a Climate Emergency, harm our health with more air pollution, and cost provincial 
taxpayers $6 billion. It is really not worth it. 

Moreover, we urge that there is a full Federal Environmental Assessment, so that no work can begin until we 
know all the facts about what impact building this highway will have. 

Now is the time to invest in sustainable transit infrastructure and not a destructive concrete highway. 

Thank you,  

Ireena Haque & Nathan Bylok 
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